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CF/December 2017 
  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
School Uniform Shop 
  
From 2 January 2018 our school uniform will be supplied direct to you by our uniform suppliers, 
Sportswear International.   
  
The School’s online shop will be replaced by a new webstore operated by Sportswear International.  We 
will provide a link to the webstore from our school website www.wallingfordschool.com as soon as it is 
available. 
  
In order for us to implement the changes, the Uniform Shop website is currently unavailable. 
  
We are making the change because it is no longer possible for the School to cover its costs of running the 
service in school whilst holding prices at a reasonable level for families. 
  
Prices 
In most cases the new webstore is matching current prices or offering a lower price than the School is 
currently able to charge. 
  
Delivery 
The new webstore will offer you a choice of delivery to either: 
  

 An address of your choice, incurring a delivery charge of £4 for orders under £70 and free for 
orders over £70 

Or 
 To the School, for no charge.  Deliveries will be made once a week to school and will be available 

to collect from a collection point. (Times and collection points to be confirmed – details will be on 
the website) 

  
Returns 
There will be a 30 day return policy on goods in their original packaging and with tags in place.  Returns 
will be free via the Post Office, using a postage paid sticker provided in the parcel. 
  
Ties and Blazers 
Ties and blazers will need to be ordered through the school website.  You need to click on a separate 
link order.  These items will be issued to the students via the main office in the normal way. 
  
GCSE/BTEC Personalised Tops 
These will also need to be ordered through the school website.  You need to click on a separate link to 
order.  The tops will be issued to the students via the main office in the normal way 
  
We hope this change will benefit both families and the school. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs C Fishwick 
Trust Chief Financial Officer 
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